
RM	RESPONSES	TO	DIA23	REPORT	PART	B	ITEMS:	
Meeting	for	Learning	working	group	Report	

as	of	11.5.23	
	

CRQ:		
1. We	support	the	recommendation	that	Meeting	for	Learning	program	format	continue	as	

it	currently	stands.	
2. We	support	the	formation	of	a	new	support	group	in	order	to	facilitate	the	ongoing	

support	of	Meeting	for	Learning	into	2024.	
3. We	also	hear	a	suggestion	that	the	Working	Group	or	new	Committee	might	consider	

utilising	the	resources	of	Silver	Wattle.	

	
NSWRM:		
We	support	the	Part	B	recommendations:	

1. We	recommend	that	Meeting	for	Learning	continue	in	its	current	form.	
2. We	suggest	that	a	new	AYM	Committee,	perhaps	called	the	Meeting	for	Learning	

Support	Committee,	be	established	as:	
a) An	“interest”	committee	of	four	Friends,	from	anywhere	in	Australia	
b) Main	tasks,	the	administration	and	oversight	of	Meeting	for	Learning,	including	

handling	finances,	publicity,	timelines,	liaison	with	the	facilitators	and	the	host	
Regional	Meeting	

c) Report	to	AYM.	
d) To	meet	as	often	as	the	work	requires	
e) Initial	nominations	perhaps	after	calling	for	expressions	of	interest.	There	is	a	wide	

“alumnus”	of	previous	participants	who	may	be	interested.	
3. The	Host	RM	and	the	facilitators	would	continue	as	outlined	above.	
4. We	would	suggest	that	the	Meeting	for	Learning	Support	Committee	consider	having	

its	own	email	address.	It’s	also	possible	that	the	Committee	may	feel	led	to	manage	a	
Meeting	for	Learning	webpage.	

5. We	suggest	that	the	current	Facilitators	and	David	Barry	as	the	SANTRM	host	RM	and	
Sharon	Mathews	from	WARM	continue	as	a	Working	Group	to	support	MFL	for	2023	
in	the	interim.	

	
QRM:		
We	note	the	suggestion	from	DiA	regarding	the	formation	of	a	Meeting	for	Learning	Support	
Committee.		We	hope	this	will	be	done.			
	
SANTRM:		

1. We	are	happy	that	Meeting	for	Learning	proposes	to	continue	in	its	current	form.	We	
hope	that	the	current	facilitators	and	David	Barry	from	the	SANTRM	host	meeting	and	
Sharon	Matthews	from	WARM	continue	as	a	Working	Group	to	support	Meeting	for	
Learning	for	2023.	

2. We	support	the	formation	of	a	Meeting	for	Learning	Support	Committee	to	assist	
Meeting	for	Learning	facilitators	and	the	host	regional	Meeting.	We	recommend	that	the	
current	Working	Group	provide	a	role	statement	and	promote	among	regional	meetings	
the	need	for	additional	members	for	a	support	committee.	We	suggest	that	the	Working	
Group	hand	to	the	Nominations	Committee	a	list	of	previous	participants	and	the	role	
statement.	We	support	the	suggestion	that	Nominations	Committee	bring	to	YM	
nominations	for	the	new	Meeting	for	Learning	Support	Committee.	



3. We	support	the	suggestion	that	the	host	regional	meeting	and	the	facilitators	continue	
as	previously.	

4. We	support	the	suggestion	of	a	separate	email	address	and	a	webpage.	
5. We	support	the	suggestion	that	the	current	facilitators	and	David	Barry	as	the	SANTRM	

host	RM	and	Sharon	Matthews	from	WARM	continue	as	a	Working	Group	to	support	
MFL	for	2023	in	the	interim.	

TRM:		
1. TRM	supports	this	recommendation	
2. TRM	is	in	agreement	
3. TRM	supports	this	
4. TRM	agrees	with	this	recommendation	
5. Yes,	this	is	supported.	

	
VRM:		

1. Point	1.	We	ask	the	‘program’	be	added	to	this	point	and	agree	that	the	Meeting	for	
Learning	Program	continue	in	its	current	form.	

2. Point	2	-	5.	Agreed	

	
WARM:		
WARM	Friends	support	the	formation	of	a	new	AYM	committee	so	that	the	Meeting	for	Learning	
program	may	continue	in	its	current	form.	
 


